
P.O. Box 14460 
St. Louis, MO 63178-4460 
114 Old State Road 
Ellisville, MO 63021 
Phone: (636) 527-3877 

  
Date: August 25, 2009  

To: AGC Fuse Customers  
Subject: End-of-Life Notice for AGC-45  

This bulletin is to advise you of our decision to discontinue manufacturing of the 
following active AGC 45A part numbers:  

AGC-45, BK-AGC-45, BK-AGC-BV-45  

There are no plans to offer alternative/replacement products for these fuses.  

Customers currently using these fuses should immediately assess future requirements 
and place orders against our remaining stock.  

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding with our decision to cease 
manufacturing these AGC part numbers. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact your local Cooper Bussmann representative.    

Michael Guo 
Product Manager 
Electronics Circuit Protection 
Cooper Bussmann  




